From: cityclerk
Subject: FW: Zoning bylaw amendment proposal 3819 Balsum rd

From: McAlpine, Steven S

Sent: Saturday, December 9, 2023 12:07 PM
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: Zoning bylaw amendment proposal 3819 Balsum rd

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and
know the content is safe.

Good morning, I am the owner of the adjacent property to this proposal and I was not consulted and I have even
reached out to L&M Engineering and have not received any response. I vehemently oppose this proposal and I
will not hesitate to take legal action against the city if this proposal is passed. This would have direct negative
impact on my property and my personal well being. I have just purchased this property and moved here from
Quesnel, I specifically bought my house because of the demographics of this area which I very much like, I do
not want any kind of "for profit" housing project beside my home. From looking at Facebook I can see that the
entire community here opposes this and I fully expect that the council will respect its constituents wishes and
dismiss this bylaw amendment.

Steven McAlpine | 7-Eleven, Inc.

Maintenance Technician |l |Team Canadal
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3765 Balsum Road






